
Resolution   of   the   OGP   Steering   Committee   
Regarding   the   2020-2021   Co-Chair   Term  

1   October   2020  
 
The  OGP  Steering  Committee  recognizes  the  impact  of  the  COVID-19  pandemic  on  the                          
partnership’s  future  plans,  including  the  timing  of  the  2021  7th  OGP  Global  Summit                          
marking  OGP's  10th  Anniversary,  to  be  hosted  by  the  Government  of  the  Republic  of                            
Korea  and  Maria  Baron  (Directorio  Legislativo).  The  summit  is  being  scheduled  for  the                          
final  quarter  of  2021  to  increase  the  likelihood  of  the  pandemic  subsiding  enough  to                            
allow  an  international  meeting  of  this  nature  to  take  place.  The  OGP  Steering  Committee                            
therefore  resolves  that  the  Co-Chair  term  will  be  extended  until  such  a  time  the  summit                              
takes   place,   but   no   later   than   December   31,   2021.  
 
This  resolution  does  not  formalize  any  change  to  the  overall  co-chair  rotation  process,                          
nor  does  it  affect  other  Steering  Committee  members’  terms.  It  is  a  one-off  exception  due                              
to  extraordinary  circumstances  only  applying  to  the  2020-2021  Co-Chair  term.  The                      
incoming  Co-Chairs  will  begin  and  end  their  two-year  mandate  as  stated  in  the  Articles  of                              
Governance  (on  October  1  of  the  year  in  which  they  are  elected)  unless  otherwise  agreed                              
by   future   resolution   of   the   Steering   Committee.  
 

***END   RESOLUTION***  
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